
Dear Parents, 
I can’t believe we are only 2 weeks away from Thanksgiving!  It has 
been quite a gloomy week outside, but the kids continue to work very 
hard in kindergarten! 

We will practice the following spelling words for the weeks of 
November 11 and November 18. 
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wet   jet   set   met   let 
net   pet   bet   get   yet

Birthday Charity Day 
We will have a bonus charity day 

next Monday.  Students are asked 
to bring in a small monetary 
donation to be put toward a 

birthday present for Fr. Jim.  
Students will present the gift to 
Father during morning prayer on 

his December birthday. 
Students may wear 

“everyday” clothing, and do 
not need to be in uniform.  

Thank you! 

Thanksgiving 
Luncheon 

The kids are very excited 
about the Thanksgiving 
“feast” happening next 

Thursday!  We are asking 
guests to enter school by 

the upstairs office/
playground doors.  We will 

meet you there at 
approximately 10:50.



We met our STUDY BUDDIES for the first time 
this Thursday!  The 7th and 8th grade girls will be 
working with our kids once a week on spelling, 
reading, computers, special projects, etc.  Thank 
you to our study buddies for helping us with our 
paper bag turkeys this week! 

Thank you for sending hats, mittens and 
warmer coats this week!  We’ve had a 
warmer fall this year, but it looks like we 
have a chance of snow/rain showers on 
Thursday.  It might be a good idea to send 
an extra pair of underwear, socks, pants/
leggings for the wet and snowy season.  
Thank you! 

Students are working hard on learning sight 
words, math facts, and spelling words.  We are practicing our best 
handwriting, learning our prayers and Mass responses, and discussing 
liturgical seasons/colors.  I am amazed at the progress I am seeing in 
all areas of kindergarten!   

Prayers for all of our deer hunting 
families, and for a safe and happy 
weekend for all!   
 
Ms. DeWitt  
Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com
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